
From: Kelly Pawlyn  
Sent: 16 October 2023 08:05 
To: Planning; Dan.Pope 
Cc: Roger Cole; Simon Stephens; Harriet Evans 
Subject: Removal of Conifer 2022/3225/L & 2022/2603/P- 150 Grove End 
House 
 
Dear Dan, 
 
I am writing to you regarding a Conifer Tree located in front of Grove End 
House that we would like to remove as it is likely to issues with the house as it 
grows into a mature tree. We have taken advice from a specialist who agrees 
the tree is of concern. The trunk is less than 75 cm at 1.5m but the tree is quite 
tall. 
 
Please see pictures attached below. 
 
The garden at Grove End House is a mature garden with several trees including 
a mature Bay, Cherry, several Pittosporum, Magnolia, Olive, Ceanothus, 
amongst others. 
 
I would be grateful if you could get back to me regarding this and understand if 
I have not heard within six weeks I will be able to remove the tree without it 
being an issue for the council. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kelly Pawlyn 
Grove End House 
150 Highgate Road 
London NW5 1PD  

 


